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Important Scottish Water Information

Address 1
Address 2
Town
Postcode

Date

Taking care of your sewer network in Kelvin.Project reference 
Capital/530896/GeorgeLeslie

Our delivery partner George Leslie will 
be carrying out this work on our behalf.



What we are doing
We are taking care of the waste water services in your community by conducting upgrades to the sewer network in Glasgow.
	When are we doing it


Work will start in Beith Street on Monday 27 Jan and could last approx. 12 weeks. 
	
What happens next



Your water supply and drainage services from your kitchen and bathroom should not be affected by our work.
There will be some roadworks during the dates above. This will include the use of temporary traffic lights and a single lane closure of Beith St, along with parking suspensions. (see overleaf). Please follow all signs put in place.
During the work you may notice some noise from construction equipment.

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete this essential work. 


Mark MacLaren
Communication Manager
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To find out more about what 
we are doing in your area visit:
scottishwater.co.uk
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Keep up to date

Visit Follow us

E n facebook.com/scottishwater
u @scottish_water

Email

[Z] customer.services Call

@scottishwater.co.uk 24/7 Customer Helpline free on:

0800 0778778

Text (SMS)

If you have any special requirements during our work or would like
information in an alternative format or language, please contact us.
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